
Maine Chapter of the  
Construction Financial Management Association 

 
Scholarship Program 

 
 
 
 
 
The Maine Chapter of the Construction Financial Management Association (CFMA) is pleased to 
announce that we will be awarding scholarships again this year. Scholarship awards have typically 
been between $1000 and $2000 per recipient, but are dependent on both the availability of funds 
and the pool of applicants in any given year. These scholarships are intended to assist the student 
with the cost of tuition, and are to be used solely for this purpose. The scholarships will be awarded 
based on the following criteria: 
 
Ø Enrolled in an undergraduate program leading to a bachelor’s or associate degree (including 

a 150 hour accounting program) majoring in accounting, finance, construction management 
or civil engineering. Business administration/management majors are also eligible if they 
have declared a minor in one of the following: accounting, finance or risk management and 
insurance. 

Ø Connection to the construction industry either directly or through a family member with a 
preference given to a connection to Maine Chapter of CFMA  

Ø Academic standing 
Ø Extracurricular activities and community involvement  
Ø Maine residency or graduate of Maine high school 
Ø Intent to live and work in Maine upon graduation 

 
We are asking that each institution identify candidates based on the above criteria. The candidates 
must submit their own application, essay, transcripts and two recent letters of recommendation, as 
instructed below, no later than October 30th. A CFMA Maine Chapter selection committee will 
review candidates’ applications and select recipients. Candidates will be notified of their outcome 
by November 30th. 
 
Completed applications, including required additional information should be sent to: 
 

Shannon Walton 
C/O:  Clark Insurance 
PO Box 3543 
Portland, ME 04104 

 

Or sent via email to:  swalton@clarkinsurance.com 
 
Submissions must be postmarked or arrive in Shannon’s email inbox by October 30, 2017.  
Transcripts and/or letters of recommendation may be sent separately to Shannon Walton by the 
issuing party, but must also be received by October 30, 2017. 
 
Scholarship awards will be presented at the All Industry Meeting to be held on December 13, 2017.  
Meeting location and additional information to follow. 
 
Thank you. 
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